
2022 Kendallville Girls Softball League 
Registration - K-8th Grade 

 

Registration for the Kendallville Girls Softball League is online this season.  Please visit us online at 
www.kendallvillegirlssoftball.com.  Online registration is now open and will close on March 6th.  After March 
6th, late registration will be allowed via email if there is room available on a team until the beginning of May.  If 
you are unable to complete online registration, please email info@kendallvillegirlssoftball.com and we can get 
you a form to fill out and return.  
 
Registration fees are $50 for the first player in a household, $40 for each additional player.  Payment must be 
made at the time of registration.   Black shorts, a pair of socks, and the league’s T-shirt are included.  All 
players must have their own mitt, defensive face mask, and batting helmet with face shield to play.  All other 
necessary equipment is supplied to the coaches by KGSL.  SportsConnect charges a small processing fee for 
using their online service.       
 
Fundraiser & league information will be emailed to you within 48 hours after you’ve completed your online 
registration.  This information is also available on our website. 
 

Please email us at info@kendallvillegirlssoftball.com for more information. You can also check us out on 
Facebook at KGSL Kendallville Girls Softball for updates and information. 
 
Registration deadline to guarantee a spot on a team is March 6th.  Tell your friends and spread the word!!! 

 
 
 

Coaches & Assistant Coaches 
If you are willing and able, we always need people to 
coach our teams.  Please fill out the volunteer section on 
the website.  All coaches, assistant coaches, and board 
members must submit to a background check.  
 
 

Sponsorship & Donations 
If you are interested in sponsoring a team or donating to 
the KGSL, please contact the league at 
info@kendallvillegirlssoftball.com .  Donations and 
sponsors are a big part of our league. Without them, we 
would not be able to keep costs down. We appreciate 
anything that you can do to help! 

2022 KGSL Board President: Scott Vorndran     Vice-President:                   Treasurer:  Jana Ritchie     Secretary:  
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